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Moraga Road to close for repairs
By Pippa Fisher
The city of Lafayette will be performing street pavement repairs along Moraga Road between Sky Hi
Drive/Via Granada at the Moraga/Lafayette city limit, and Old Jonas Hill Road between March 30 and April 3.
The "patch and leveling" paving which will smooth out sections of the road has been scheduled to
correspond with spring break to minimize disruption. The repairs will require closing the road in both
directions between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. and traffic will be detoured around this section of Moraga Road.
Residents living between the limits of the roadwork will need to speak with a traffic controller to be allowed
into the closure. Garbage, postal and delivery services will be allowed in. 
Changeable message signs will be placed near the limits of work to warn of the road closure. City staff asks
residents to be respectful to the traffic controllers and to allow extra driving time to detour around the
closure. 
Residents can contact the engineering department at (925) 284-1951 with specific questions. Daily updates
will be available on the city's website during the project at https://www.lovelafayette.org/.

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
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